
ROAD CLOSED FOR IMPROVEMENTS 
SEPTEMBER 8 – OCTOBER 7, 2025 

McKellips Road and 84th Street 

Description of Work: McKellips Road will be closed at 84th Street from September 8 – October 7 for 
storm drain improvements.  

Intersection improvement work will begin 
at 5 a.m. Monday, September 8 to 5 a.m. 
Tuesday, October 7. The intersection will 
remain closed at all times during this 
period. When McKellips Road reopens, 
motorists and pedestrians can expect a 
new traffic configuration and additional 
traffic restrictions. 

Motorists can take Hayden Road to 
McDowell Road to Loop 101 to access 
McKellips Road east of the closure. 

Motorists can take Loop 101 to McDowell 
Road to Hayden Road to access McKellips 
Road west of the closure. 

Crews will be removing culverts in the area 
and installing new storm drain pipe. Please 
use caution around construction 
personnel and equipment. 

When McKellips Road reopens, motorists 
and pedestrians can expect traffic to be shifted to the north side of McKellips Road for construction activities on the 
eastbound lanes for one to two months. 

Information is subject to change due to the nature of the work, weather, and/or other unforeseen circumstances. 
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